
 

 
 
 

 

  
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
3 Northgate Street 
Warwick 
CV34 4SP 

 
FOI Request regarding: PCC office hours 
and attendance 
 
Request received: 12 July 2016 
Responded: 20 July 2016 

 

1. A list of the days PCC Philip Seccombe has physically attended the Office of 

the Police and Crime Commissioner between 12th May 2016 and 7th July 

2016. 

The Police and Crime Commissioner attended the OPCC office in Warwick on the 
following dates:- 
 
12th May, 13th May, 23rd  May, 24th May, 31st May, 1st June, 7th June, 14th June, 16th June, 
17th June, 21st June, 22nd June, 24th June, 28th June, 30th June, 4th July. 

 
 

2. An estimate of the number of hours in which PCC Philip Seccombe has 

physically attended the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

between 12th May 2016 and 7th July 2016. 

We do not hold the information you request as the office only records scheduled meetings 
/ appointments and does not record office hours of the PCC – therefore the information 
would be a guesstimate of arrival times and departure time for the PCC in and out of the 
office which would be inaccurate.  
 
However, we can estimate that the number of hours which the PCC spent in recorded 
meetings at the OPCC office in Warwick during those days listed above was 
approximately 56 hours. 
 
There are also considerable additional hours which the PCC has spent in the office 
dealing with correspondence. 

 
 

3. A list of the days on which PCC Philip Seccombe has demonstrably been 

conducting PCC business between 12th May 2016 and 7th July 2016. 

In addition to those days spent at the OPCC office in Warwick.  The PCC attended 
external meetings on the following dates:- 
  
 
13th May, 16th May, 17th May, 18th May, 22nd May, 24th May, 25th May, 26th May, 27th May, 
31st May, 1st June, 7th June, 8th June, 9th June, 10th June, 13th June, 14th June, 15th June, 



17th June, 21st June, 23rd June, 24th June, 28th June, 29th June, 30th June, 4th July, 5th July, 
6th July. 

 
 
4. An estimate of the number of hours in which PCC Philip Seccombe has 

demonstrably been conducting PCC business between 12th May 2016 and 7th July 
2016. 

 
As detailed in our answer to question 2 above the office only records scheduled meetings 
/ appointments and does not record the incoming and outgoing hours of the PCC – 
therefore the information is limited to the hours that the PCC attended meetings. 
 
However, we can estimate that the number of hours which the PCC spent in recorded 
meetings both at the OPCC office in Warwick and outside of the Warwick office is 
approximately 180 (56 hours spent in recorded meetings at the OPCC office and 124 
hours spent in recorded external meetings). 
 
A considerable additional amount of hours is also spent travelling to and from regional 
and national meetings. 
 

 


